
Saltash Town Council opposes leisure centre closure 

 

Saltash Town Council are continuing to work with community groups and 
organisations to oppose the closure of Saltash Leisure Centre.  

In further support against the closure Saltash Town Council approved for the Mayor 
Cllr P Samuels and Deputy Mayor Cllr R Bickford to sign a letter from the joint Mayors 
of Cornwall voicing strong opposition to the closing of the four leisure centres. 
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